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RESERVOIR NOTICE

THE ARNOTT REMANUFACTURED STRUT DOES NOT REQUIRE THE REUSE OF THE 
EXISTING RESERVOIR. DO NOT ATTEMPT TO REMOVE AND FIT TO THE ARNOTT 

PRODUCT.

Arnott® is committed to the quality of its products. If you have a question or problem with any Arnott product,
please contact Arnott by calling 800-251-8993 during normal business hours or email techassistance@arnottinc.com.

(In the EU please call +31 (0)73 7850 580 or email info@arnotteurope.com)


